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DEPT./BOARD:  Historical Commission   

  

DATE: March 24, 2021      

 

TIME: 7:00 p.m.     

 

PLACE: Museum   MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: Mary Nohelty, Joyce Fay, Sandy Coveno, Kathi 

Horton, Andria Nemoda, Robert Fahey, Peter Coppola, Town Archivist…Dan McCormack, Guest: Michael 

Tredeau 

                                                        

Pledge of Allegiance, Treasurer’s Report 

We discussed the opening date at the Museum, with a potential opening date in May.  Prior to the opening day 

to the public, we made plans to rearrange some large furniture and other objects to make the walking aisles 

more comfortable.  We have a target date of April 17 to meet at the Museum at 10 a.m.There will be advertising 

in local newspapers and social media to invite new members.  As the 250th Anniversary approaches in 2026, we 

are appointing members and forming subcommittees to begin the research for the celebration.  

Learned that Kent House on Middlesex Turnpike will have to be rezoned as residential.  Nordblom has been 

before the Planning Board with a concept of the Kent House remaining, with new construction of townhouses 

on both sides.  Good to know that the Kent House will stay.  

Budget will be presented to Ways and Means at the April 7 meeting.  This will include $3500 for gravestone 

restoration at the Old Burial Ground. Ron Surabian has contacted Frank Anderson and will be starting the next 

phase of stone work as soon as the weather permits. 

 Historical Commission website is a work in progress.  The previous website was removed by Mike Tredeau.  

There will be a letter sent to the Trustees of Mary Cummings Park requesting a copy of the inventory that was 

removed during field clearing.  Mass Historical Commission should have the inventory list as well. 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:22 p.m. 
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